Planning Services, Mr. and Mrs. N. Harris,

Sir Charles Frossard House, Rose House,
Charroterie, George Road,

ST. PETER PORT ST. PETER PORT
GY1 1FH GY1 1FH

Our ref’ N.H. 1

Your ref’ PREA/2020/1408
PLANNING APPLICATION
F.A.O. Carl Holden

24 September 2020.
Dear Sir or Madam,

RE: PROPOSED REAR EXTENSIONS AND ALTERATIONS AT NOS. 10 &
10A GEORGE ROAD, ST. PETER PORT, FOR :- MR. J. HOLDAWAY.

I refer to my neighbours planning application to renovate and extend his properties
that are adjacent and conjoined to my property Rose House.

Mr. Holdaway and I are in agreement that during the demolition work it would be an
ideal opportunity to arrange the demolition of a disused, high brickwork chimney that
exists on the common boundary parapet walls between our respective properties.

The chimney does not appear to be particularly stable, not used and therefore is
surplus to my requirements.

I would be grateful therefore if this element can be considered for approval
simultaneously with Mr. Holdaway's application.

Yours sincerely,

W

N. Harris.




